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From: ianjjamison@gmail.com
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Rummel, Marsha
Subject: Bike Improvements to Baldwin and Wilson
Date: Monday, September 18, 2023 11:30:42 AM

Hello Transportation Commission,
 
I wanted to share my strong support for the proposed work on N Baldwin St S Baldwin St, and East
Wilson St.
 
These are difficult areas for bikes, and by removing parking spots we will improve the area by making
it safer for everyone rather than prioritizing parking convenience for drivers.
 
Thank you for taking the initiative and I hope you move this forward without any watering down.
 
Ian Jamison
District 6
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